
Sa
mp
le

Division of Liberal Arts, Kogakuin University,

1-24-2, Nishi-Shinjuku, Shinjuku

Tokyo, 163-8677, Japan

2022 Nov 11

Dr. Sample No Poster

99 Sample Road
Example City
Country

Inquiry Number: 765432

Dear Dr. Sample No Poster,

On behalf of the organizing committee, we cordially invite you to attend “Protostars and
Planets VII” (PP7) on April 10 - 15, 2023. The conference will be held at Kyoto International
Conference Center, Kyoto, JAPAN.

When you are in the conference, you will be asked to attend oral and poster sessions and
provide astronomical knowledge based on your expertise to facilitate discussions. Your visit will
certainly contribute significantly to the success of our international conference PP7.

Should you require more information about the conference, please visit our conference
website http://ppvii.org/. You may also contact the organizers via e-mail <inquiry@ppvii.org>.
We look forward to seeing you in Kyoto.

Sincerely,

Takayuki Muto, PhD

PP7 Local Organizing Committee Chair
Associate Professor of Physics

Division of Liberal Arts, Kogakuin University
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